


SLO Bytes Computer Users’ Group 
Minutes of the March 1st 2020 BOD Meeting
Officers present: John Waller, Alan Raul, Ralph Sutter, Kaye Raul and Earl Kaplan
President Earl Kaplan called the meeting to order at 12:25 PM.
The Minutes of the February 5, 2020 Board meeting were approved with corrections.
Secretary Ralph Sutter checked on the status of SLO Bytes’ FTB 5013c status.  There has been no change.  Our group is still listed as non-compliant.
Training Officer Alan Raul announced that he decided not to attend Linux SCALE in March, cancelling his reservation.  Nevertheless, the Linux group that he leads will meet one week later than usual.  The off-schedule meeting will take place on 03/12/2020.  Alan and Ralph will confirm that they have the current combination for the SLO Guild locker where we store the coffee supplies.
Program Chair John Waller has no Second Session program envisioned for the April General Meeting.
Treasurer Kaye Raul, in updating the membership list and purging inactive members, discovered that Ian Hughes passed away last year.  Last month, Kaye paid SLO Bytes’ annual liability insurance premium.  She already submitted her February financial data to Ralph for inclusion in HardCopy.
The meeting ended at 12:44 pm
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